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Outings and Events

1/16-18 Ski Trip

1/20 Committee Mtg. 7:30

2/8 Scout Sunday

2/14-15 Snow Camp

2/17 Committee Mt. 7:30

3/20-21 Camping

Ski Trip

  In order to put together an organized trip with a possible discount, Mr. Passamar would like to have the money in early for the Martin Luther King weekend ski trip.  The cost is $200.

    The boys will leave Friday, ski all day on Saturday as well as half day on Sunday and return Sunday night.  The will stay at the Truckee Youth center and Lou traditionally cooks spaghetti for dinner on Saturday night.  All boys who do not have the skiing merit badge will be required to take either a skiing or a snowboarding lesson Saturday morning.

Scout Sunday

  Sunday, February 8, is Scout Sunday.  The troop provides service to our charter organization, Church of the Roses on that day.  Boys will be needed to usher at both the 8:29 and 10 o’clock services, as well as help provide a pancake breakfast for the church.  This is an annual event and provides the church members and the boys an opportunity to meet each other.  Adults are needed to help in the kitchen.

Snow Camp

  The troop will be camping in the snow under the direction of Bill Cumming February 14-15.  They will need long underwear, rain pants and should wear hiking boots.                Snowshoes will be rented at the site and if they have crossing country or touring skis, they can bring those as well.  Toe warmers are recommended but not necessary!

  Where they are going will be determined by the weather.

Contact Michelle Ule at Robertule@aol.com to receive this newsletter on-line!

Committee News

  Lee Gunn has had to step down from Committee Chairman owing to work responsibilities and Bill Cumming has agreed to take his spot, with Bob Owen acting as assistant.  All parents are welcome to join us on the third Tuesday night of the month in the church library to discuss goals and plans for the troop.

Merit Badge Counselors

  The boys cannot earn badges if they don’t have counselors.  If you have a skill, hobby or interest you could oversee some boys exploring, please let us know!

Tree Recycling

  Thanks to all boys and adults who participated in the Christmas tree recycling this year.  The boys collected about 140 trees and $744 for the troop and their individual accounts on two frosty Saturday mornings.  (Half the money goes to the troop, the boys split the rest).

Food Baskets

   Thanks to all the boys who helped Church of the Roses in their annual food basket distribution.  About 15 boys helped pack 97 boxes of food for needy Sonoma County families.
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